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Applicant Details 
 

 
Dear Ms Yeomans,  
 
Re: Freedom of Information Request  
 
Thank you for your request for information made under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
which was received into this office on the 1st August 2018.  
 
You Asked for: 
 
I am writing to request data under the Freedom of Information (2000) regarding the length of 
time between referral and starting treatment for psychological therapies, for patients referred in 
July 2018. I include in this all talking therapies offered within your service, and all methods of 
referral. 
 
If this data is unavailable, I would like to know the current median average time a patient will 
spend on a waiting list before receiving psychological therapy.  
 
 
Our Response: 
 
Unfortunately, NHS Wirral Clinical Commissioning Group does not hold this information. Please 
can I suggest that you contact Midlands Partnership NHS Foundation Trust, I have provided 
their details below: 
 
foi@mpft.nhs.uk 
 

 

We hope this information is useful, however if you require any further information please do not 
hesitate to contact a member of the Corporate Affairs Team (contact details at the top of this 
letter) 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Paul Edwards 
Director of Corporate Affairs 
NHS Wirral Clinical Commissioning Group  
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Re- Use of Information  

Most of the information that we provide in response to Freedom of Information Act 2000 requests will be 
subject to copyright protection. In most cases the copyright will be owned by Wirral Clinical 
Commissioning Group. The copyright in other information may be owned by another person or 
organisation, as indicated on the information itself. 

You are free to use any information supplied for your own non-commercial research or private study 
purposes. The information may also be used for any other purpose allowed by a limitation or exception in 
copyright law, such as news reporting. However, any other type of re-use, for example by publishing the 
information in analogue or digital form, including on the internet, will require the permission of the 
copyright owner. 

For information where the copyright is owned by Wirral Clinical Commissioning Group please e-mail 
foirequests.nhswirralccg@nhs.net to request a reuse licence. 

For information where the copyright is owned by another person or organisation you must apply to the 
copyright owner to obtain their permission. 
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